
YOUNG WORKING 
TECHS TALK

Team Meeting

Start a team meeting by discussing the
importance of the survey and how their
feedback can drive positive changes
in the industry. Highlight the impact
their voices can have on shaping the
future of their careers.

The technician shortage is a critical issue
facing the industry today. To solve this crisis,
we must understand the perspectives of
young aspiring technicians. This survey aims
to gather insights into what factors are
most important to young techs when
considering a career. Your participation
will help us shape the future of the
industry by addressing the needs and
desires of the next generation of
technicians. 

TechForce Foundation is dedicated to
championing future techs to and through
their education and into careers as
professional technicians.  We aim to inspire,
support, and connect students with the
opportunities they need to succeed in the
transportation industry.
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Incentive-Based Participation:
Offer incentives such as pizza,
additional break time, or incentive for
those who complete the survey.

Leadership Endorsement
Have shop leaders and managers
personally endorse the survey,
explaining its importance and
encouraging technicians to
participate. 

Who We Need
We are specifically looking for Gen Z technicians
who are in the first three years of their career to
share their valuable insights and experiences. 


